
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

December 21, 2012 
 
 
Mr. Steven Reed 
Secretary of the Commission 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 
 
Re: EO-2012-0142 
 
Dear Mr. Reed: 
 
Pursuant to the Unanimous Stipulation and Agreement resolving Ameren Missouri's MEEIA Filing, attached 
please find the initial measures and incentive levels for the Residential Energy Efficiency programs. 
 
    
Sincerely, 
 
Wendy K. Tatro 
 
Wendy K. Tatro 
Associate General Counsel 
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